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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Young Writers Celebration Evening - Thursday 23 May 2024 

 

We are thrilled to invite you to a very special occasion – a Celebration Evening to honour the 

publication of your child's poem in the "This is Me" Young Writers poetry competition. 

 

The event will take place on Thursday 23 May from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the school 

hall. This evening promises to be a memorable one as your child will have the opportunity to 

share their incredible work by reading their poem aloud. It's a chance for them to shine and 

for us all to celebrate their achievement together. 

 

To help us organise this event efficiently, we kindly request you to complete the attached 

Microsoft Form included alongside this email. This will enable us to make the necessary 

arrangements and ensure that we have ample space and refreshments for everyone 

attending. Please indicate whether you will be able to join us and the number of guests 

(excluding your child) who will be accompanying you. 

 

Your presence at this event would mean a great deal to us as we come together to celebrate 

the creativity and success of our students.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Celebration Evening and sharing in the joy of your child's 

accomplishment. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Elliott  

The English Department 
 

 


